CONDUCT OF THE MARCH 4, 2021
MEETING OF THE HARNETT COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH

Balancing the need to continue to conduct the business of the County and the need to comply
with the Governor’s Executive Order and prudent recommendations from the CDC and the
NCDHHS, the Harnett County Board of Health will convene their March 4, 2021 regular
meeting under certain conditions:

1.

Harnett County Board of Health Chair and staff will be stationed in the meeting chambers
to maintain the recommended social distancing of 6 feet. Other Board of Health members
will call into the meeting.

Only County Government staff necessary to conduct the meeting or to speak on
scheduled agenda items will be in attendance.

The March 4, 2021 meeting will not be open to members of the public to attend in
person as we are observing the current provisions of any Executive Orders related to
mass gatherings and public health guidance regarding social distancing. The public will
have the opportunity to listen to the meeting by calling into the meeting.

If you wish to call in and listen to the meeting, you may dial (910)814-6959. Please
remember to mute your phone while listening so as not to disrupt others listening.

Public Comment by calling (910) 814-6959 - Period of up to 30 minutes for informal
comments allowing 3 minutes for each presentation.

The Board appreciates the public’s patience and understanding as they seek to ensure the
continuity of County operations while demonstrating compliance with State Law and prudent
Public Health practices in these difficult times.



